Wilbourne, Kim 6-9083

From: Josh Gill

Sent: Tuesday, July 8, 2025 2:00 PM

To: Wilbourne, Kim 6-9083

Subject: [External] 2025 SC QAP Requested Changes
Hi Kim,

Please see below for my comments for changes for the current QAP.

Appendix C-1
1. Please consider removing or changing the project-based voucher scoring category with a different

scoring criteria.

2. Under Section C of the evaluation of rehabilitation applications, instead of awarding 1 point if the
subject application did not receive an allocation at the tiebreaker level in the previous application
round, revise to 1 point is awarded for each application round in which the subject application did not
receive an allocation at the tiebreaker level.

Appendix C-2

1. Add an additional point scoring criteria for the bond program instead of being soley ranked on the

state resources ranking criteria.

Thank you,

Josh Gill
Gill Development, LLC
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